
573 Charles Avenue 
welcome a new chapter in the evolving history of the Thalhuber House 

Join us to celebrate the completion  
of another Preserve Frogtown project! 

Monday, September 28, 2015  5-8pm 
there will be a brief program at 5:30pm 

Community | Cultural Heritage | Housing 
Food | Refreshments | Entertainment |Fun 

rsvp to Frogtown Neighborhood Association 
651-789-7480 or caty@frogtownmn.org 

Preserve Frogtown is a partnership of Frogtown Neighborhood Association  
and Historic Saint Paul that promotes Frogtown’s unique culture, character, and heritage 


